STATE OF ILLINOIS
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
DIVISION OF PROFESSIONAL REGULATION

GENERAL ORDER

Due to concerns over the Coronavirus, all Status and Preliminary Hearings scheduled at
the Department of Financial and Professional Regulation on Monday, April 13, 2020, are
cancelled and are rescheduled to Monday July 6, 2020, at the times currently scheduled.

Date: March 31, 2020 @ 27 W /

By: Donald W. Seasock

Chief Administrative Law Judge



